01Jun05

To:  Commanding General, Tripler Army Medical Center
From:
Via: CAPT Kevin G. Berry

Subj: MEDICAL SERVICES RECEIVED AT TRIPLER ICO NG

General Pollock, my wife has been under doctor’s care at Tripler for the past year, and 1
am writing for numerous reasons. First being to commend a few of the doctors that cared
for my wife.

Dr. John Martin, Neurosurgeon, is the first doctor I would like to recognize. He, along
with Dr. Felix Song, provided my wife with superior care. Both doctors took personal
interest in our situation and made certain that my in-laws and I were comfortable with the
care being provided each and every day. My wife was suffering from a suborachnoid
hemorrhage after giving birth to our daughter, and needless to say, we were all very
frightened. So having these two professionals by our side, gave us great confidence that
she was getting the best possible care.

Dr. Martin and Dr. John Hartmann (Neurologist) continued follow up care with my wife
after her hospitalization. We feel very fortunate to have had such outstanding,
knowledgeable doctors through this ordeal. These three doctors have been extremely
patient with our questions and concerns. They have made us feel very confident in their
care.



